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Friday 20th May 2022  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have an exciting opportunity for your child as they celebrate their last half term in primary school. 
On Wednesday 13th July we will be going to London to see the West End performance of Lion King at 
the Lyceum theatre in London. This opportunity is part of our 11 before 11 initiative, where we deliver  
11 promises to our pupils before the age of 11. This promise is called ‘culture vulture’ and aims to give 
the children the experience of live theatre. We will be travelling by bus, train and tube. We will be 
leaving the school around 10 am and returning for an approximate time of 7pm as we will be attending 
the 2.30 matinee performance of the Lion King.  
 
On the day, the children will need to come dressed in school uniform as usual and can bring a bag 
containing a lunchbox and a drink. If your child has a free school meal you will have the opportunity to 
book a school lunch.  
 
The children do not need to take any money with them nor their mobile phone. We will give you 
updates throughout the day of our arrivals and departures from locations.  
 
Please fill in the online permission form using the link below:  
https://forms.office.com/r/pMPH8fmKqS  
 
You may give permission for your child to walk home at 7pm.  
 
The cost of this trip is £25 this includes the theatre ticket and travel cost. Please make sure you have 
paid the full amount by Friday 8th July. You can do this via parent pay.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Miss Druce 
Assistant Headteacher 
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